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Saturday: 
6.00 pm Peggy Monaghan (Anniv) 
Sunday:  
12.00 pm Brendan Nichol and Bernadette 
Daly  (Annivs) 

Weekdays 
Monday  
Cardiff Family 
Tuesday 
Special Intention 
Wednesday 
Josie Moran, Jack Sheehan, John Doran, 
Pierce Young (Rec Dec) 

Mass Intentions 

The first collection for 
the priests last 

weekend came to €560 
and the second 

collection for  came to 
€465 

Novena to the Holy 
Spirit 

12th – 20th May 2024 
for the renewal of the 

Church in the 
Archdiocese of Dublin 

An Excerpt from 
Evangelii 
Gaudium 

 

Eternal newness  
The new evangelization for the 

transmission of the faith  
 

I have dealt extensively with these 
topics, with a detail which some may 
find excessive. But I have done so, not 
with the intention of providing an 
exhaustive treatise but simply as a way 
of showing their important practical 
implications for the Church’s mission 
today. All of them help give shape to a 
definite style of evangelization which I 
ask you to adopt in every activity which 
you undertake. In this way, we can take 
up, amid our daily efforts, the biblical 
exhortation: “Rejoice in the Lord always; 
again I will say: Rejoice” (Phil 4:4). 

 

In preparation for the great Feast of Pentecost, Fr. Conor 
McDonough O.P. will be giving a talk entitled 

 

Our Lady and the Holy Spirit 
 
Where do we see the influence of the Holy Spirit in the life 
and character of Mary? 
How can we learn to grow spiritually through her example? 
 
The event will include time for praying the Rosary and for 
silent adoration of the Blessed Sacrament. 
The talk will take place on Monday 13th May (feast of Our Lady 
of Fatima) at 7.30 pm in Church of St John the Baptist, Clontarf 
Road, Clontarf. 

Clontarf Historical 
Society 

The Clontarf Historical 
Society's talk will take 
place on Monday 13th 

May at 7.30pm in 
St.Johns Parish Centre, 

on  
 "St. Doulagh's Church 

Balgriffin  
- History and Archaeology".  
All are Welcome. 

St Josephs Young 
Priest Society 

The next meeting will take 
place in the Parish Centre, 
following 10 am Mass, on 

Friday 17th of May. We pray for 
Vocations and financially support 
Seminarians studying for the Priesthood. 
We need new members, so please come 
and join us on the day and help with this 
very important work 


